
 

 

 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
September 6th  

Freshman Athletic 
Academy 

 
September 12th – 16th   

Spirit Week 
Monday 

Wear class colors 
Tuesday  

Adam Sandler day 
Wednesday 

Dress for Success 
Thursday 

Bring a stuffed animal 
Friday 

Wear gold & blue 
 

September 14th  
Red Cross Blood Drive 

Small Gym 
9 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

 
September 19th 

School picture day! 
Cyber cafe 

 
September 28th  

Army recruiters on 
campus 

 
October 6th  

Student of the Quarter 
Awards 

8:00 a.m. 
Little Theater 

 
October 7th 

Grading Day – No School 
 

October 11th – 15th  

THE SCHOOL YEAR IS IN FULL SWING 

Our Titans are doing a good job as we 
enter the second month of school. 
Overall, they are following rules and 
procedures. Here are some reminders: 
 

LUNCH TIME 
Students are not allowed in the 
buildings during lunchtime. Please 
remain in the courtyard area or the 
cafeteria. In addition, no food is 
allowed to be delivered to campus 
during school hours. We are a CLOSED 
campus, so you are not allowed to 
leave during lunch. 
 

CAMPUS 
Students, please help us keep our 
campus clean by throwing your trash in 
the garbage cans after you eat your 
breakfast and lunch. Thank you.  
 

ATTENDANCE 
As a reminder, attendance is super 
important in order to earn good 
grades, so keep going to your classes, 
and communicate with your teacher(s) 
if you have to be absent.  
 
 
 

TARDIES 
We have a 5-minute passing period 
between each class. You will hear a 
short bell ringing when there is one 
minute remaining in passing period. It is 
our expectation that you arrive to each 
class on time. The one-minute warning 
bell serves as a notice to you that you 
should be almost to your next class, 
please do not wait till the tardy bell to 
go to class! 
 

TEXTBOOKS/MATERIALS 
Business Office Hours are as follows: 

 

Mon. – Fri. 7:30 – 3:30  
 
 

 
Laptop check out requires a signed and 
initialed Laptop Loan Authorization 
Form (Please write your matric # on top 
to make checkout faster). If you have 
any questions, feel free to reach out! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

“Today is the first day of the rest of 
your life.” 

 
-Charles Dederich 

Palo Verde High Magnet School 
Magnet Focus 

 

September 2022 

 



 

 

  

TITANS ARE IMPLEMENTING  
A NEW PBIS REWARD SYSTEM 

 

Mr. Riley has been working to restock our PBIS store. Our 
Titans are learning that following the PBIS Expectations will 
reward them! The digital PBIS reward points system allows 
students to use their points to purchase items in the PBIS 
student store. This program will continue to help build 
community and promote positive behaviors on our campus. 
Behaviors like these will follow our students and allow them to 
succeed in the world. During the year, students may be caught 
practicing one of these important behaviors and will be 
entered into drawings for prizes. Please review the new Go Far 
Matrix below, as well as the posters that are hung in 
classrooms and around campus. Be on the watch for additional 
information about this exciting new reward system. At Palo 
Verde High Magnet School, Titans GO FAR! We are FOCUSED, 
ACCOUNTABLE, and RESPECTFUL! 
 
 
 

Titans Go Far - PBIS 

GO FAR 
Focused 
Accountable 
Respectful 

TUSD 
Code of Conduct 

 
Do you have questions 
about TUSD’s Student 
Code of Conduct? If so, 
head to the Student 
Code of Conduct page, 
where you will find the 
entire Student Conduct 
Handbook.   

 

http://tusd1.org/Information/Resources/Student-Guidelines
http://tusd1.org/Information/Resources/Student-Guidelines


 

 

 

  FALL SPORTS 

Fall sports have started!! We are still accepting packets for swimming, cross country, and girls’ 

golf. To participate you will need to register and fill out five forms on ATS online, complete 

the online AIA Brainbook and Opioid class, and have a valid physical, no older than March 1, 

2022. These items were emailed to each student over the summer. They are also available on 

our athletics site on our main website and in the Activities Office. The following links are 

demonstrations on ATS registration for athletics and AIA Brainbook. If you have any questions 

or email me at: Jason.karn@tusd1.org ATS Registration Demo Part 1: 

https://youtu.be/ahVTosl-H40 AIA Brainbook: https://youtu.be/6zJAyh-nuJo 

 
 
 

Titan Athletics and Info 

 

 

HELP SUPPORT OUR PALO VERDE 
SWIM TEAM! 

 
https://fancloth.shop/TCYNS 

 
We only have until Friday, September 9th to sell 60 
items. We have only sold about 20.  Thank you to 
the people that have already ordered their items! 
 

 
 
 GREAT JOB VOLLEYBALL! 

 

CONTACT YOUR 

COACHES FOR MORE 

INFORMATION  

OR IF YOU HAVE ANY 

QUESTIONS ABOUT 

FALL SPORTS 

 

Football 

jamachat@yahoo.com  

 

Cheer 

marissa.owens@tusd1.org 

 

Chess 

Miguel.urcadez@tusd1.org 

 

Cross Country 

jason.karn@tusd1.org 

&  

timothy.riley2@tusd1.org 

 

Girls golf 

denise.tucker@tusd1.org 

 

Boys golf 

dan.ireland@tusd1.org 

 

Swim 

tracy.nunez@tusd1.org 

 

Girls Volleyball 

mybarra32@gmail.com  

 

 

 
  

 

GO FAN! 
 

Skip the line! GOFAN offers 

online ticket purchases. 

Football tickets are $5, 

Volleyball tickets are $4. 

Note: a $1 service fee is 

added by GOFAN making 

them $6 and $5 

respectively. See the QR 

Code below. 

https://youtu.be/ahVTosl-H40?fbclid=IwAR3egV8ZqN5mHIeh3iVrTzPnhgOVEGZh0jqld60aPUdUzkaoJJSTTyMbNLE
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2F6zJAyh-nuJo%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2lOzM_Z2T5_fvOJG1jY6SPSHugGzEFo9rtYm5kXzoCUZCfS3jNeGujgxk&h=AT0u_ejasQPecpa80Fhd7RsZVAwEz3iE-fulxodFCkr-uNs8cZB-xy9JWtSDCfZzjQlTGYH6uGWAttFbc65G6EN2ppIdq7MKPBIm0nftKVb354NpQwwlJXAAXU-D5HAkRw&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT1Ybxjv-5g3bdZNyn63KyoIami4o05Gi39MrF1cCu2V7CEG2fhgikO-U023_s3vBG5oPG2qZyjQXfpd4mGU_p3XhLQfAWouCNZSUnu3JRgIriSKJQgMcTCE5flQVT7yh1u5p9ZCCPPKO9fcAs75IPKzRk-QobFlQTUZ5Z3fuENyQUPrewteZNRuluYoWVFiXpYS3eVLif_SbC1x-SR91xLvn5fx0NgQctvwVw
https://fancloth.shop/TCYNS
mailto:marissa.owens@tusd1.org
mailto:jason.karn@tusd1.org
mailto:jason.karn@tusd1.org
mailto:timothy.riley2@tusd1.org
mailto:denise.tucker@tusd1.org
mailto:dan.ireland@tusd1.org
mailto:tracy.nunez@tusd1.org
mailto:tracy.nunez@tusd1.org
mailto:mybarra32@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

STUDENT INFORMATION 

 
 



 

Need more information about Palo Verde High Magnet  
and its programs?  

Don’t hesitate to contact: 
Jenn Maynard, M.Ed. 

Palo Verde High Magnet  
Magnet Site Coordinator 

jennifer.maynard@tusd1.org 
Office: 520-584-7512 

 
 

SOCIAL MEDIA 
 
It is recommended that you 
follow us on Facebook, 
Instagram, and Twitter for 
updates and information, as 
well. You can also refer to our 
school’s website. Here are some 
helpful links if you don’t already 
have them: 
 

ParentVue 
https://parent.tusd1.org 

 
School website 

https://paloverdehs.tusd1.org/ 
 

Facebook 
https://www.facebook.com/Pal

oVerdeHighMagnetSchool 
 

Instagram  
https://www.instagram.com/Pa

loVerdeHighMagnetSchool 
 

 

Communication & Counseling 

 

KEY PEOPLE 
 

Mr. Brock  
Principal 

eric.brock@tusd1.org 
 

Ms. Tellez 
Assistant Principal 

andrea.tellez2@tusd1.org 
 

Mrs. Weisbrod 
Assistant Principal 

michelle.weisbrod@tusd1.org 
 

Ms. Kroh 
Counselor 

(last names A-K) 
ana.kroh@tusd1.org 

 
Ms. Owens 
Counselor 

(last names L-Z) 
marissa.owens@tusd1.org 

 
Mr. Karn 

Athletic Coordinator 
jason.karn@tusd1.org 

 
Mrs. Walker  

Community Liaison  
& Youth on Their Own (YOTO) 

Coordinator 
donna.walker@tusd1.org  

520-584-7503 

 
 

 
 
 

 

PV SENDS A THANK YOU 
TO  

RINCON ROTARY CLUB 
OF TUCSON! 

 

Palo Verde would like to send a huge 

thank you to Rincon Rotary Club of 

Tucson! They helped decorate our 

Titan Support Group room, which is 

run by our very own Andrea Vazquez 

Mata. We really appreciate it! Check 

out their article about it! 

 

“Palo Verde High School Social 

Worker Andrea Vazquez Mata runs 

support groups to help students 

develop positive coping skills, 

increase self esteem, work on their 

goals, and regulate their emotions. 

She requested help decorating their 

Titan Support Group Room with 

motivational posters, stress balls, and 

other decorative items. The Rincon 

Rotary was excited to suport this 

initiative through our  

 

Rincon Rotary's support is part of its 

Rotary LOCAL program, whose 

mission is to help improve the local 

community through educational 

outreach. Rotary LOCAL can provide 

manpower, resources from local 

business partners, or in some cases, 

direct financial support to teachers 

who apply for assistance. 

 

To find out more about Rotary LOCAL 

and how it may be able to help you, 

go to rotarylocal.org. Primary support 

for Rotary LOCAL comes from the 

Rincon Rotary's annual fundraiser, The 

Tucson Taste of Chocolate.” 
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